
 

 

Funding for Rev. Dr. D. Jensen Seyenkulo to 

become our full time self-supported 

missionary.  The Mission is in deep need for a full time CEO who can 

travel, keep the Mission growing both here and in Liberia, and be 

free to speak to people and congregations whenever requests come to 

the Mission. 

 Adopting Jensen as your personal missionary 

and about praying and supporting him faithfully. 

(Pay Pal is available for Jensen’s support or mission projects on the 

Mission’s website.  The website address is: www.kuwaamission.org. 

Jensen’s email address is: Djensen@kuwaamission.org  

 

Three new completed or nearly completed wells.  Several repaired 

wells.  Over 50% of the water filters are being used and shared by the people – better 

than expected.  They are learning.  Two people per village are 

receiving training on pump and well maintenance and repair.  

Construction on a full facility medical clinic has begun.  Three 

people from the Chiefdom are being trained to be Evangelists.  Cindy 

helped save a child in child-birth while she was at the Kpalakonu 

medical clinic.  School & student supplies were handed out including 

talking books.  The people are seeing hope again and have begun 

helping themselves.  (Schools are being built; hand hued roads are 

being constructed; and other projects have started, i.e. peanut 

farms for income for the churches.) 

 

For a potable well in Mauwinfordor, the last town 

to receive one and more wells in other bigger towns that need more than one.  Continue 

the construction on the full medical clinic.  For grants to finish the medical clinic.  

(The clinic is being built according to government specifications.  When it is finished 

the government will staff and supply the clinic.)  For people to be moved to join one of 

the volunteer teams that are forming to go to Liberia and blessings on the process.  For 

other work projects to be funded and started.  For God’s guidance and direction at the 

first face to face Board meeting this year - Planning for the next two years will be the 

agenda.  For more congregations, congregational groups, and individuals who will become 

mission partners. 

 

 

Yours in Christ’s love for the world, 

Rev. Dr. Richard Thompson, Chairman of the Board of Directors 

revdrthompson@kuwaamission.org  

 

 

 

Rev. Dr. Seyenkulo 

Students reading 

while a talking book 

is being played.  A 

group of Kids4Kuwaa 

made the speaking 

book. 

12 hour old 

Garmeh with her 

mother. 

A school built by citizens 

of Mauwinfordor.  The 

Mission’s work is 

incarnational and 

contagious. 
Joe Konyo Biyo – the town 

pastor in Mauwinfordor 
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